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HOT SPOTS AVAILABLE
Do you need internet service for virtual learning?  
LCISD received a grant awards and can now offer 
Free hotspots and service for all LCISD students 

and families. For pickup information, contact the 
school at 832.223.5200.

All hotpots are Children’s Internet Privacy Act (CIPA) 
compliant. CIPA filtering means students will not have 
access to social networking sites or any site with adult 
content. There is a form in Skyward that parents need 

to fill out before a hotspot is sent home.

March 19
Zoom Contest Entries Due

March 22
1st Day of Track Tryouts

March 24th & 25th

Basketball Championship
See Flyer for Schedule

March 26th
Progress Reports Due

March 31th @ 3:40pm
Leaman Cheer Packets Due

March 31th
Washington DC Trip meeting

During D Advisory

April 5th-9th

Tennis Tryouts
See Flyer for Info

April 6th & April 13th

STAAR - 7th Grade Writing
See Flyer for FULL testing schedule

Track Tryouts  - Day 1 – March 22nd

See Flyer for details

Leaman Athletics - www.lcisd.org/campuses/leamanjh/athletics

Boys Away Games Streamed on 
Leaman’s Boys Athletic FB Page

Girls Away Games Streamed on 
Leaman’s Girls Athletic FB Page

Tennis Tryouts  -
April 5th – 9th

See Flyer for details

https://www.lcisd.org/campuses/leamanjh/athletics
http://www.lcisd.org/campuses/leamanjh/athletics
https://www.facebook.com/DLJHBoysAthletics
https://www.facebook.com/Dean-Leaman-Junior-High-Athletics-Girls-108559147959858


Kaleb Workcuff

Nominated by: Ms. Pruitt

Courtney Banks

Nominated by: Mrs. Slavinski

Each group will get a photo with Mr. Semmler and the story will be put on the Leaman Facebook page.

Week of February 15, 2021







*Cheer packets available at DLJH attendance window/Roberts front 

office on 3/3 OR online at 

https://www.lcisd.org/departments/athletics/cheer

*Make sure you read ALL information carefully and complete packet in FULL.  Physical needed 

for all 6th & 7th graders that do not have one on file with the district.

March 9th @ 5:30pm-MANDATORY Parent Webinar

Please click the link below to join the webinar:
https://lcisd.zoom.us/j/85388001120

Other important dates:

*March 31st-ALL Tryout Packets DUE by 3:40pm 

in Coach Tyler’s room #1619 or by 3:40pm in 

the front office @ Roberts Middle School.  NO 

LATE PACKETS ACCEPTED!!

https://www.lcisd.org/departments/athletics/cheer
https://lcisd.zoom.us/j/85388001120








STAAR TESTING INFORMATION
• STAAR testing will occur in April (7th writing) and May (EOC, all other tests)

– Schedule follows

• All STAAR testing will be done ONLINE

– Benefits of online testing:

• More flexibility in scheduling

• Results will come in faster

– Due to device availability, each subject’s test will occur over two+ days.  

– Students will be assigned a specific date to test per grade/subject

Be on the lookout for more communication regarding specific testing dates

ALL STUDENTS MUST COME TO LEAMAN TO TAKE THEIR STAAR/EOC TESTS

Per TEA, students must take the STAAR test for 
their grade level.  Therefore, if you are n 8th

grader taking geometry, you will take the 8th

grade math STAAR this year.



STAAR TESTING INFORMATION

• Testing will occur everyday within the window allowed per 
TEA.  

• For 7th writing that is every Tuesday from April 6th- May 4th

• For the Algebra I EOC that will be everyday from 05/04-
05/26/2021.

• For 7th Math/Reading, 8th Math/Reading/Science/Social 
Studies that will be everyday from 05/11-05/26.

• If you are absent on the day of the test, but return to school 
in the window, you will still take the STAAR test that you 
missed.



PSAT 8/9
PSAT 8/9

January Administration
Score Reports

PSAT 8/9 scores are available.  Your 
students can access the scores by 

going to the College Board site.  Use 
the email your student provided the 

day of the test or create an 
account. 

If your student logs in and does not 
see their score, please use this 
access code to view: YLP3DG

Watch this video to understand 
what information is in your score 

report. 

Visit Student Score Reports on the 

College Board site to learn more about 

how to use your report to determine 

next steps before the PSAT/NMSQT 

taken during 10th and/or 11th grade.

You will get another opportunity to 

take the PSAT 8/9 next year in 9th

grade.
To learn more about how to use your 

score report to help make decisions 

about your schedule for next year, 

watch this video. 

Your ELAR Teacher will be talking 
with you about linking your College 
Board Account to Khan Academy.

Research has shown using Khan 
Academy can help boost your PSAT 

and SAT scores.

You these directions (English)
(Spanish) to see how to link your 

College Board Account and your 
Khan Academy Account (provided 

by the district)

For more information about the 
PSAT 8/9, please visit the College 

Board site. 

For more information about testing 
in LCISD visit the Students & Parents 

site. 

If your student was unable to take the PSAT 8/9 this year, but would like a test booklet to 
review questions and practice, we have extras available.

Please see Mrs Crawford in the front office if you are interested. 

psat.org/myscore
https://youtu.be/CbpWQFVmu-A
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-8-9/scores/student-score-reports
https://youtu.be/wAlExfCLexs
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qKyrdofbuDeizqM-4JkLYnPbi4y8YhJb/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uQ1Mqs_xrZ38vsHfyEe3kFu4UlPBPUrt/view?usp=sharing
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-8-9
https://www.lcisd.org/students-parents/testing-information
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Who is going the extra mile for you?  

• Think for a moment about the amazing staff at Leaman.  Who is working hard 

for students?  Nominate a teacher or staff member that you would like to 

recognize for their hard work in the Be the One survey.  If you agree, we will 

post the shout out on Facebook to share what a great a place Leaman is. You 

can fill this survey out for as many staff members as you'd like.

• Each Monday the results will be gathered.  They will then be shared with staff 

members during Tuesday department meetings or Wednesday staff meetings.  

❤Thanks for sharing the love ❤

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffXOEDgAACoQYu2RsKvMYnxfjzJlxCsVapYpQqdfnUgjNUsA/viewform?usp=sf_link




Welcome to Leaman!
Frequently Asked Questions

Homework
Each teacher’s Canvas page will include
homework information for their course.

Lunchtime
A parent can only provide lunch for  

his/her child. Students are not allowed  to 
pop popcorn for lunch.

Drinks must be in a clear see-through 
bottle.

Communication
A weekly newsletter will be sent out each  

Friday. This newsletter contains  important 
information about our  upcoming events 

and current programs.

You will receive a phone reminder about
this e-mail each Friday as well.

Cell Phones
Students can only use their phones when  

permitted by a staff member. If a phone  is 
taken, there will be a $15.00 fee.

Extracurricular/Clubs
Leaman has a variety of fun  

organizations. Check out our website for  
more information at this link:  

http://www.lcisd.org/campuses/leaman
j h/extracurricular

Uniform/Dress Code
Leaman Junior High follows the dress  code 
policy in the LCISD Secondary  handbook at 

this link:  http://www.lcisd.org/students-
parents/general-information

When a student is out of dress code, he  or 
she will be required to change.

Birthdays
Gifts, cakes, cupcakes, balloons, treat  bags, 
and flowers are not to be sent  to  school. 
Invitations to individual parties  are not to 
be distributed at school,  during class time.

Lockers
Lockers are optional. There is a mass  check 
out at the beginning of each year.  At any 

other time, if your student wants a  locker, 
they will contact Jennifer Leslie  

jleslie@lcisd.org

Transportation changes
Submit all changes by 3:00 each day.  

Students cannot ride the bus home with  
other students due to limited seating.

P.E. Uniforms
All P.E. and Dance students must dress out  
every day. P.E. uniforms are available for  

purchase from the coaches for $25.00  
(shirt and shorts). Lockers are available to  

store items in the dressing rooms.

Behavior Expectations
Students follow the P.R.I.D.E. matrix for  
expected behaviors. The LCISD student  

code of conduct can be found in the  LCISD 
Secondary handbook at this link:  
http://www.lcisd.org/students-

parents/general-information

Attendance
Excuses for absences must be submitted  

within 10 days of the absence. These can  be 
e-mailed, faxed, or dropped off in the  

attendance office. 

Michelle O’Brien april.obrien@lcisd.org

Fax:  (832) 223-5201

Textbooks
Consumable workbooks and textbooks  will 

be provided in the classroom.
Textbooks (for home usage) can be  checked 

out from Jennifer Leslie jleslie@lcisd.org
(if available)

Conferences
To set up a conference with a teacher,  

counselor, or principal, please contact  them 
directly via e-mail or phone.

http://www.lcisd.org/campuses/leamanjh/extracurricular
http://www.lcisd.org/students-parents/general-information
mailto:jleslie@lcisd.org
http://www.lcisd.org/students-parents/general-information
mailto:april.obrien@lcisd.org
mailto:jleslie@lcisd.org

